
 

 

UNITED STATES DISTRICT COURT – WESTERN DISTRICT OF PENNSYLVANIA | June 14, 2019 

The U.S. District Court for the Western District of Pennsylvania implemented a new method for gathering 

juror questionnaires.  You may have received a postcard from our Court similar to the below example.  

Should you have questions about completing the questionnaire on our website, please contact the Jury 

Office at 412- 208-7540 

 

 

Back of Postcard: 

 

 

 


